
Thomas Johnson Lower School - A Person Centred Approach to SEND 

 

What should I do if I think my child has Special Educational Needs? 
Your main point of contact at school should always be your child’s class teacher. We 
operate an open door policy and we welcome all parents and carers into school to 
discuss any concerns you might have. If you need to speak with other staff 
members, such as the Academy Learning Mentor or the Special Educational Needs 
Co-ordinator (SENCO), then your child’s class teacher will be able to help with 
arranging this. The SENCO at Thomas Johnson Lower School is Miss Zoe 
Bloodworth. Miss Bloodworth is happy to listen to concerns you might have about the 
progress or difficulties your child might be having at school. Please contact the 
school office if you wish to make an appointment and speak to Miss Bloodworth.  
  

 

  

 

  


